/ LOG ISLAND FEDERATION OF LABOR, AFL-CIO S

August 24, 2022

Mr. Dean Murray
Murray for NY Senate
PO Box 185
Farmingville, NY 11738

Dear Mr. Murray,

On behalf of our Executive Board and the 250,000 union members on Long Island, we are pleased
to inform you that the New York State AFL-CIO has adopted the recommendation of the Long
Island Federation of Labor and has endorsed your candidacy for the New York State Senate. Our
support for your campaign is based on your record and your commitment to working families.

We are confident that you share with us a common vision about the future of Long Island. Good
Jjobs, with decent pay and benefits, are the basis of a stable, middle-class lifestyle. That is
something we can achieve together. We look forward to working with you to build opportunities
for the next generation, to live and work here on Long Island in safe, prosperous communities.

Our endorsement means that we will reach out to our affiliated local unions and urge them to
communicate with their members on behalf of your campaign. You are welcome to use our logo
in your literature and announce our endorsement publicly.

If there is anything we can do to help you with your campaign, please feel free to contact us.
Congratulations and good luck.

Sincerely,

SRl fogor Sl
John R. Durso Ryan Stanton
President Executive Director

390 Rabro Drive + Hauppauge, New York 11788
(631) 348-1170 - Fax (631) 348-1180




